MUNDUM

Dear Community

The past weeks have been characterized by intense work and exciting developments in our

project. We would like to give you an insight into what lies ahead in the near future.

We are not only unveiling a new

charity project, but also opening
access to our exclusive Inner
Circle Membership. May will be a
month full of surprises and

opportunities for all of you.

At the end of this month, important events are
coming up, for which we should prepare together.
Our CTO, Michael, will embark on a special mission
to carry our Magic Tokens into new realms. This is
not just about a new path, but about an expansion

of our vision.

We are introducing a new feature

The second chat in the WhatsApp group, which is
exclusively for announcements.

This will keep the exchange clear and focused.
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The first major advertising campaign is coming
up, through which we aim to make our project
known to a larger audience. Keep an eye out on

the streets of Cologne, Berlin, and Frankfurt -

we will be there to inform you about updates.

We also encourage you to keep your digital
assets safe in your wallets. If you don't have
one yet, we recommend getting MetaMask
from the App Store or Android Store. It offers
security and easy handling, which you will
soon need urgently. Alternatively, you can also
use our Mondogate Wallet, a custodial solution
regulated by BaFin. Everyone is free to choose

their preferred system.

We also expect an increase in the value of our Mundum Token to 2.40 Fr. in the autumn, which is an

exciting development for our crypto assets.

On May 25th, we will provide detailed information at the Inner Circle Event and also
broadcast live on TV and YouTube channels. We stick to our principle:

we start small and grow steadily and healthily.
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A big thank you to everyone who has supported us,

together we have achieved a lot. Let's continue to work together and reach new heights.
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Guido Wirtz will participate in the upcoming 24-hour race at zy nunz
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the Nirburgring, supported by his family and community

members.

We look forward to the coming weeks and to starting

a new era together with you. Stay updated on our

website Mundum-world.com and don't hesitate to

contact us with any questions.

@ MUNDUM

We are a community that believes strongly in the positive

appeal of our choices, activities and encounters.




